
Attachment 2 

Page 1 of 1 Report: CR_1958   Attachment 2 

Map of the District Park Site in the Rosenthal Neighbourhood 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• Access is planned to be provided from 92 Avenue and Rosenthal Way (220 Street). 
• Construction of 92 Avenue is a condition of an approved subdivision and is anticipated 

to commence in 2016 with completion in 2017.  
• Timing for construction of Rosenthal Way is still unknown as a portion has yet to be 

approved through the subdivision process.  


